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13th May 2022 
Circular to Parents 

Subject-Important Announcement 

Dear Parents, 

We are deeply saddened by the passing of His Highness Sheikh Khalifa bin Zayed Al Nahyan, 

President of the United Arab Emirates. On behalf of the OOS community, we extend heartfelt 

condolences to the people of the UAE and mourn with the Arab and Islamic nations. May his 

soul rest in peace. 

 

As a mark of respect and as per directive from SPEA, the school will remain closed on Monday 

16th May 2022. School will resume on Tuesday 17th May 2022.  

 

As directed by SPEA, the CBSE Board Exams will be conducted as scheduled. 

 
Regards 
 
 
 
Asma Gilani 
Principal/CEO 
 


